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The first webinar organized from AERI has been very successful (great thanks to our partners in this new kind of  events, Morrow 
Sodali and Nasdaq!). We’ve had 36 IR professionals registered for the event.

The main conclusions have been:
• Corporate governance is growing in importance and investors are actively focussing on it
• Director elections and remuneration related issues have received the most negative attention from investors
• Companies should take steps to understand and meet their investors’ expectations
• Increasing flows into passive funds are likely to continue and put pressure on active buy-side
• �Pressures on the active management & growth of  passive holdings mean that companies are having to be more efficient and targeted 

in their dealings with investors
• �IROs are increasingly engaging with passive shareholders from a Corporate Governance perspective
• �Shifting investment landscape makes it important for IROs to monitor trends in shareholder base and sector, understand recent fund 

flows and prioritize investor opportunities and risks
 
You can access the replay of  the event and the presentation we shared through HERE
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